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Dear Families,                                                                                                                          25.11.21

The Year 5 and Year 6 Christingle will take place at 5pm on Wednesday 8th December.  Doors will open just before this time.  Please enter school via the main entrance.  
Given that covid is still prevalent in our society, we are strictly limiting tickets to two per family.
 Please fill in the tear off slip below, if you are able to attend and return by Tuesday 30th November. 
It is imperative that these tickets are brought on the day and handed to a member of staff prior to entering the school.  If we do not know someone and there is no ticket, we reserve the right to refuse entry. We ask for your support in this matter.  
 
 Doors will be open during the service to allow fresh air to circulate and we ask that you wear a face covering to come into school and throughout the performance (unless you are medically exempt) to support us in keeping our community safe, in the run up to Christmas.  If you show any signs of covid, we ask that you do not attend.  

To safeguard our children, no pictures or recordings must be made before or during the performance and mobile phones must be switched off. At the end of the performance, we will ensure there is an opportunity for you to take a photo of your child, should you wish to. 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to a wonderful service.

Miss McBride 
Head teacher  

[bookmark: _GoBack]We sincerely hope that our Christingle will take place, however  we ask for your understanding in that we will be guided by Government advice on gatherings, local rates of infection and our own individual response to the pandemic, in the days leading up to the service. In the unfortunate event that we have to cancel to a parent/carer audience, we will endeavour to film/photograph our service in order that parents and carers can be sent pictures/videos.


Y5 and Y6 Christingle Service

Name of Child:

I require one/two tickets for the production. (Please circle)

Signed: 
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